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December 13, 2016 
 
Mr. Mark Cliffe-Phillips 
Executive Director 
Mackenzie Valley Environmental Impact Review Board 
5102 50th Avenue, 
Yellowknife, NT 
X1A 2N7 
 
Dear Mr. Cliffe-Phillips 
 
RE: Environmental Assessment EA1415-001, Prairie Creek Mine All Season Road 

Meeting with Oboni Riskope 
 
Further to our letter of December 5, 2016 in which we provided comments on the risk 
assessment (RA) conducted by Oboni Riskope, this letter is to confirm the willingness of 
Canadian Zinc Corporation (CZN) to meet with Oboni, subject to the Board’s approval, to 
answer any questions that Oboni might have and provide additional details relating to our 
comments. 
 
We propose to include our road engineering consultant, Allnorth, in the meeting. During the 
meeting, we propose to show video, photographs and drawings of the road, with commentary by 
Allnorth to describe and explain the approach taken in terms of road design and operations. We 
are amenable to the involvement of the Board and parties to the EA in the meeting, via 
teleconference, in a spirit of openness. 
 
It is our hope that the meeting will enable Oboni to be better informed in advance of preparation 
of an addendum to the RA which CZN has recommended should be completed. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact us at 604 688 2001. 
 
Yours truly, 
CANADIAN ZINC CORPORATION 
 

 
 
David P. Harpley, P. Geo. 
VP, Environment and Permitting Affairs 
 


